
Miller Garden Club     Annual General Meeting  and Election  September 15, 2018 

Welcome to new members and guests! 

President’s Report and Farewell 

Minutes from June 16 Meeting 

Treasurer’s Report 

Garden Walk Report 

Beer, Brats and Bulbs Report: 

Old Business:  Lake St. and Community Gardens 

New Business:   

ELECTION OF NEW BOARD MEMBERS: Mary Geroch, Dave Kemerer and Bryan DeFries were approved by 

the membership with election of officers by- board members during the October 3rd  Board meeting.   

Break  

Speaker:   

“Rethinking Urban Land Use”  

  This month’s featured speaker is Robert Nevel, an architect, urban farmer 

and pioneer in the food and justice sustainability movement.  He will speak on 

Rethinking Urban Land Use.  He will address some of the basics and share some 

of the challenges and some of the great benefits through gardening.  

 Mr. Nevel sits on the Board of Advocates for Urban Agriculture and is the  

immediate past president of the KAM Isaiah Israel Congregation in Chicago.  In 

2009 Robert founded the award winning, nationally recognized, Food Justice and 

Sustainability Program at KAMII.  The program is focused on transforming 

unproductive urban spaces into micro-farms and food forests, improving access to 

fresh food, teaching urban agriculture and sustainability skills and advocating for 

healthy food systems and responsible energy, land and water use.  Welcome to 

Miller Beach, Robert!   Let’s hear what you have to say about gardening in Miller’s 

urban landscape and the anticipated climate change. 

 

Dismissal by 12:30pm, please! 

See you at Beer, Brats and Bulbs, Sat Oct 20, 2018   10am to 3pm   



 

 


